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Comments: I strongly oppose the Telephone Gap IRP proposition.  I believe this is Illegal according to president

Biden's executive order 14072, also brings to question the Vermont clean water act 64. Times are changing, its

getting warmer, and Vermont needs to adjust its forest management plans accordingly.

Parking areas, trails, and clear cuts in the GMNF are not the answer. 


